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April 26, 2023 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM CHIEF AND COUNCIL   
As leaders of ERFN, we understand the desire of our members for regular updates, clear 
information and direction on important issues. We are working on a number of ways to 
improve the ways we connect with you. 

At the same time, we see the harm that’s being caused by certain channels that are 
presenting information out of context, spreading misinformation and often taking an 
inflammatory tone that does not support the values we strive as a community to uphold. 

As a Council, we encourage our members to reach out. Call the band office, drop in for 
a coffee and please follow our official ERFN channels for accurate information and 
announcements. 

ERFN OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION CHANNELS 

•	 www.erfn.net  

•	 ERFN Events and Announcements

•	 The Official English River First Nation Members Page

•	 88.9 The Patch 

•	 93.1 The Rez

We encourage questions, feedback, ideas and constructive criticism. It is not our 
intention to stifle healthy debate. As we move forward, we must hold the health of our 
community and the mental well-being of our members in high regard. Thank you for 
your consideration.  

Respectfully, 


